
Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to the Swans Class!

This term we will be focusing on ‘Sensory Spring’ which will involve using stories, props and
sensory experiences.

We will be focusing on settling your child back into school and making sure that they are
happy with the routine and transitions.

This term we will have Shadow Dance on a Thursday and Swimming in the school pool on a
Friday!

If your child has any particular snacks or drinks that they like please feel free to send them
into school and they can have them at snack times.

Please continue to send messages via Class Dojo which will help us to understand and care for
your child.

If you have any questions you can always contact us by phone on 0161 359 5322.

Thank you for your support,
Sam, Noor, Viv and Wendy.



Dear parents and carers,
Here is a handy checklist to help you remember all the

things your child will need while they are at school.

Useful things to know and pack for school:
– Please provide two full changes of spare clothes

(underwear and uniform for those accidents. Spare clothes will remain at
school)

– Outdoor clothes and extra socks

(we go into the Forest once a week and we play out in ALL weather so
please send in waterproofs. If your child likes to take their shoes 
off please send in plenty of spare socks)

- Layers 

(Please feel free to send in layers for your child, for example, 
fleeces etc to keep them warm when outdoors). 

– Wellies

(we need these for the Forest and wet play days)

– Packed lunch and water bottles

(if your child is on packed lunches, we have a nut free policy at Ashgate School so
no nuts as snack or nut spreads on sandwiches.

Pads (nappies) and wipes

Please send in a weekly supply of pads for us to use with your child – we will write
in the diary when we require more)

- Labels 

Please can you ensure that all of your child’s belongings are labelled with their 
name. 


